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Mr. Michael Ring, TD, 
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Dublin 2 

 

10th March 2021 

 

PQ 10418/20 * To ask the Minister for Health if contracts have been signed in relation to the 

Covid-19 vaccination centres; if payment has been agreed; if payment has commenced in respect 

of the Covid-19 vaccination centres; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Michael Ring 

 

 

Dear Deputy Ring, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

Of the 37 venues, 35 venues have a licence agreed.  There are 2 other licences currently concluding.  

Costs for rolling out vaccination centres are not yet available but will be supplied when they are 

determined. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director Estates 


